
Hello,
I am submitting this testimony in support of jurisdictional transfer of state highways; specifically 82nd ave and Powell avenues in 
Portland. This transfer will allow a single entity (PBOT) to uniformly manage these streets. From my perspective as a bicycle 
commuter and as a parent of a small child, I would like to see more safety measures in place for vulnerable users of these street; 
safety measures such as protected cross walks, additional lighting, reduced speed limits, etc.

Thank you for this opportunity to submit my comments and I hope that you will pass this bill. 
Best Regards,
Barry Tanaka


